
businesses in shaping a greener future. The

conference provided a platform for discussing

sustainable practices and their impact on

future economic growth.

At Rainhouse, we understand the significance

of staying engaged with industry events and

initiatives. These opportunities not only allow

us to share our expertise but also enable us to

learn from others and contribute to meaningful

discussions shaping the future of

manufacturing and sustainability.

Following our participation in the Western

Innovation Forum, we continued our

engagement with industry leaders at the

Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (CME)

Roundtable on March 8th. Rainhouse's CEO

Ray Brougham and Marketing Coordinator

Bryanne Kitagawa joined the roundtable,

reflecting our commitment to contributing

to the growth and prosperity of British

Columbia's manufacturing sector. Held at

the VMAC facility in Nanaimo, a long-time

client and valued partner of Rainhouse, this

insightful discussion aimed to define an

action plan to drive investment, create jobs,

and grow exports in British Columbia. 

Canadian Manufacturers &
Exporters (CME) Roundtable 

Ray also had the privilege of participating

in a panel discussion at the Raising

Economy Conference 2024 on March 8th.

The panel, titled "Lessons from Climate

Leaders: A David Vs. Goliath Panel,"

explored the challenges and opportunities

of championing climate solutions.

Alongside other industry leaders, including

Callum Campbell from Greenline Ferries,

Amber Simpson from Alexzi Building

Solutions, and Dominique Spragg, Ray

shared insights into the importance of

sustainable practices and the role of

Raising Economy
Conference 2024  

Stay Connected with
Rainhouse

Explore our website to learn more about our

services, latest innovations, and industry

insights. Subscribe to our newsletter for

regular updates and exclusive content. Contact

us today to discuss how we can support your

manufacturing needs. Let's build a brighter

future together!


